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With thankfulness to our heavenly Father, the Edmonton Mission Board announces that Darren 
Versteeg has been chosen as the inaugural mission worker for the Edmonton Mission Board.  This 
appointment is effective January 1, 2022 and brings to a close a lengthy search.  We are so excited to 
begin our work. 
 
Darren Versteeg is a member of the St. Albert Canadian Reformed Church in St. Albert, Alberta, and is 
married to Carla.  They have 2 covenant children.  Prior to starting his role with the Edmonton Mission 
Board, Darren work in various roles in the residential construction industry, in banking and accounting.  
Darren and Carla had prayerfully considered the ministry previously but had not seen a clear path 
forward. 
 
The Edmonton Mission Board is a mission work of the Immanuel Canadian Reformed Church in 
Edmonton, Alberta, and is supported by the church, as well as surrounding Canadian Reformed 
churches.  The Mission Board’s mandate and vision are: 

a. Mission - To share the hope of salvation with our neighbours by sowing the seed of the 
Gospel in our community. 

b. Vision – All people in the Edmonton area will learn and know about the hope we have in 
our Saviour Jesus Christ. 
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